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June at CCA 

 

 

Finishing Strong!  The final stretch to the end of the school year is in top gear at CCA!  Thank you for all 

the ways you are supporting your child to excel during this final month of assessments, classroom 

celebrations, and special activities. A full night's sleep and strong nutrition still rank highest in setting 

students up for success. We thank you for your amazing support and helping us have a strong finish to a 

great school year. 

Two June Newsletters!  As a reminder, two newsletters are sent home in June. This first one is this 

standard monthly newsletter. The final newsletter, sent out at the end of June, will include final updates 

and notes for parents and students to help assist in preparation for a smooth start in September. 

Remember too that all CCA CONNECTIONS newsletters can be found on the CCA website and are 

accessible to you anytime to refer back to. 

Survey Success!  We extend thanks to all parents who took time to complete the RVS Parent Survey last 

month. Your participation provides very important feedback to us as a school. We look forward to 

sharing the survey results with parents in the fall. 

Powell Street Update: Construction crews are on schedule with the retrofit to the new CCA school site. 

Administration continues to work with RVS purchasing department to place orders to furnish and equip 

the new building. It is exciting to see the improvements to our new space. The hard work and high level 

of care from the construction team is shining through! Please keep the renovations and transition in your 

prayers, so all goes smoothly as we look to our move for the new school year. 

Ready for Next Year!  Grade configurations for the coming school year and teacher assignments will be 

shared in our final year-end newsletter. Parents will also be notified of the classroom their child is going 

into next year and who their new teacher will be. We believe this helps students and families prepare for 



the new school year and eases the transition to a successful start in September. Supply lists will also be 

provided to parents for students in grades 5-8 to provide time to prepare and purchase school supplies.  

Important Dates: 

• June 4 - Subway Fun Lunch orders due 

• June 5 - Pizza Fun Lunch Orders Due 

• June 9 - All library books due back / Subway Fun Lunch 

• June 15 - School Council Meeting at 6:30 pm 

• June 16 - Textbooks Due / Pizza Fun Lunch 

• June 19 - Grade 6 P.A.T Science 

• June 20 - Grade 6 P.A.T English Language Part B 

• June 21 - Middle School Awards at 9:00 am in the Gym 

• June 22 - Grade 6 P.A.T Math Part A  

• June 22 - Grade 8 Farewell 6:30 pm in the Gym 

• June 23 - Elementary Grades Scripture Memory Awards Assembly (Gr 1-2 - 8:45 - 9:30 am) (Gr 

3-4 - 9:30 - 10:15 am) 

• June 23 - Grade 6 P.A.T Math Part B  

• June 26 - Grade 6 P.A.T Social Studies 

• June 27 - Sports Day - 8:30 am - 11:30 am 

• June 27 - Last day of school 

• June 27 - Report Cards available via PowerSchool 



Photo Album 

 

1 - Grade 3M's musical instrument creations 

 

2 - Meet S'Mores, the Grade 3M class chick! 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

Important New Items 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, This is a reminder that your child/dependent’s report card is located in the 

PowerSchool Public Portal. The digital report card will be available for all schools on June 27th. 

Located on the PowerSchool Public Portal, you will find the Report Card icon at the bottom left of the 

page. When schools have finalized the report card, you will have access to view, print and download the 

report card. This online report card will be available for as long as your child is in RVS. Only 



parents/guardians who have access to the PowerSchool Public Portal will be able to view the report card. 

Students also have access to view their report card by signing in with their RVS credentials. If you do not 

have a public portal account, please contact the school office at 403-932-5177. 

Please click on the links for help in navigating the Parent Portal: 

Parent Guide: How to View Report Card 

Video: How to Access Report Card 

 

Year Books 

We are very excited to offer CCA families a memory book of your child's year at school. If you would like 

a book, please purchase through School Cash online for $25.00. Deadline to order is June 27, 2023.  

Delivery of yearbooks will be in the fall and will feature a winning, custom cover created by one of our 

CCA students! 



Learning Commons News 

 

School Start School Supplies Program 

For a convenient option for ordering school supplies for the fall, we are introducing the 'School Start 

Program'. This applies to Grades 5 - 8 only, as parents are not required to purchase school supplies for 

grades K - 4. 

Please note that it is not a requirement to use School Start and that you may purchase your child's 

school supplies through a vendor of your choice. Please use the grade supply lists as provided. 

Grades 5 & 6 Supply Order List 



Grades 7 & 8 Supply Order list 

 

School Council 

The last School Council Meeting of the school year and AGM will be held on Thursday, June 15th at 6:30 

pm in the Learning Commons. May school council meeting minutes are posted on the CCA website. The 

AGM will take place along with our regular council meeting. The AGM will include the election of the 

Executive members. All positions are one year terms and so all are available for the 2023/2024 school 

term. Parents can submit nominations before the AGM if they are interested in serving on the Executive 

in any of the following roles: Chair/Co-Chair, Vice Chair, Secretary, Treasurer. We will also be giving an 

update on the move to Powell Street. 



News from Rocky View Schools 

 

Transportation registration is now open for the 2023/24 school year.  

Register before July 21 to receive an early registration discount of $40 (first two students in your family; 

$20 off additional students). A minimum payment of 50 per cent is due at registration. Early registration 

will ensure your child is registered and assigned to a bus route for school start-up in September. To 

guarantee service for the first day of school, your application must be received before Aug. 15. 

Registration received after this deadline may experience delays of two to three weeks. 

RVS Transportation 

 



Contact Us 

 

Cochrane Christian Academy 

110 Quigley Dr. 

Cochrane, AB T4C 1Y1 

403-932-5177 

cca@rockyview.ab.ca 

Visit us on the web at https://cca.rockyview.ab.ca/ 


